
 

                                     
 

  

Friday, 15th  January 
 

 
 

Parent Survey - Nursery Pupils  
 
Due to Government directive, we have been instructed to consider opening our 
Nursery provision to all children despite the rest of the school only being open 
to Key Workers and Vulnerable pupils. 

To that end, we have reviewed the school Risk Assessment and feel we may be 
able to open for some children.  
 

However, parents should be following the DFE guidance, and only sending their 
child to nursery IF there is nobody at home to look after them.  

Tapestry Activities for Home Learning are available for all Nursery children. 
 

We will be prioritising parents that have exceptional circumstances but please 
do still respond if you are interested in a place without those circumstances. 
Please be aware we may not be able to provide your child's normal hours.  
 

Could ALL parents of Nursery (F1) pupils (except those currently in school) 
complete this short survey below so we have a FULL picture of parent opinion 
and potential interest.  Please take account of the DFE advice in your response. 
Could this be completed by 11am on Monday, 18th January. 

 

Many thanks 

Pilsley Primary School.    

 

Survey link, please click and it will take you to the online survey: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FLCPDzGwKUyzIgN_CNbErEnEN4TS6WJCuFg2Wggp9flUNlZOO

ERTOTZHWlBVOU03TUUySU1CUzMwQi4u 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FLCPDzGwKUyzIgN_CNbErEnEN4TS6WJCuFg2Wggp9flUNlZOOERTOTZHWlBVOU03TUUySU1CUzMwQi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FLCPDzGwKUyzIgN_CNbErEnEN4TS6WJCuFg2Wggp9flUNlZOOERTOTZHWlBVOU03TUUySU1CUzMwQi4u

